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Brian Ching Hong CHAN/PLAND

From: Carmen Ting < >  
Sent: Wednesday, April 2, 2025 10:44 AM 
To: tpbpd/PLAND <tpbpd@pland.gov.hk> 
Cc: wshiu < >; Sheren Si Wai LEE/PLAND <sswlee@pland.gov.hk>; Johnny Chung Yin LAM/PLAND 
< > 
Subject: RE: Planning application No. A/NE-TKL/793 - Proposed Temporary Workshop for Prefabricated Components of 
Heating, Ventilation, and Air Conditioning System for a Period of 3 Years 
 
Dear Sir, 
This message supersede email dated 01/04/2025. 
We would like to defer 2 months of our subject application for departmental comment. 
If any, please contact us. 
Thank you. 
Carmen 
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